
Woodlake Property Owner’s Association 
Board of Directors Meeting 

Sunday, 10 April 2010 
 

Members Present:  Gary Degelo, Keith Lee, Mike Geary, Mike Grand 
 
Property Owners Present: None 
  
Meeting brought to order by Gary Degelo at 5:20 pm. 
  
The purpose of the meeting was to determine the slate of officers for the coming 
year and set a date for the next meeting. After some discussion, the following 
were elected to the designated offices: 
  
President - Michael Grand 
Vice President - Keith Lee 
Treasurer - Gary Degelo 
Secretary - Mike Geary 
Member - Robert Tamez 
Member - Larry Wolf  
  
The next meeting will be Sunday, May 23, 5:00 pm at Gary Degelo's. 
  
Meeting adjourned 5:30 pm. 
 


